
5. BURWOOD LANDFILL SITE MANAGEMENT UPDATE 
 
 The Solid Waste Manager updated the Board with current information relating to the site management 

issues at the Burwood Landfill.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That staff prepare estimates for inclusion in the 2003/04 draft Annual Plan for dealing with the 

Burwood Landfill gas issue and complying with other new consent conditions. 
 
 2. That the Council monitor closely compliance with landfill management contracts. 
 
 3. That regular consultations continue with neighbouring residents’ groups and the Community 

Board. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


